
AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 

                 BORONIA House 

1 
 

 

 

Greetings from the DON 

It is my pleasure to welcome you to 

Boronia house’s Spring 2023 Newsletter! 

 

We are delighted to welcome new 

residents and their families. You can 

count on us to make your stay with us 

both comfortable and memorable. 

 

It is such a blessing for us to have a 

wonderfully creative, energetic recreation 

team that organizes fun activities for our 

residents which is evident in the great 

photographs. 

 

The support, understanding, and positivity 

of our residents, families, and visitors 

during difficult times is greatly 

appreciated. We are committed to 

enhancing residents’ wellbeing by 

supporting them to lead fulfilling lives.  

 

Feedback and suggestions from our 

residents and their families are always 

welcome. Please do not hesitate to contact 

me via phone, email or in person. 

 

Kind regards  

Sonu Poudel. 

 

Activity Highlights: 

Residents enjoyed going on the bus trips. 

  

 

Christmas day   
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Celebrations 

Happy Birthday to all our residents who 

recently celebrated their Birthday. 

 

 

Resident’s contribution 

My name is Olwen Henson. I was born in 

London of English mother and a Welsh 

father in 1938. I am now a proud 

Australian since 1976 when I was made a 

citizen.  

I moved into Boronia House in March 

2022 after my husband Bob Henson 

passed away in late 2021. I needed 

company after a wonderful life with him, 

since we met in London in 1957, but he 

was very Australian through and through. 

I can honestly say this is the best move I 

have made and I feel safe, cared for and 

happy here. The staff will go out of their 

way to satisfy our individual likes etc.  

I enjoy many of the activities and 

appreciate the effort that is made for 

special occasions. We have happy hour 

on a Thursday/Friday and we have very 

good entertainers, the food is nourishing 

and plentiful, and as I don’t like cooking, 

I am very pleased. My room is 

comfortable and spacious with a nice 

view of the garden. To sum up my long 

sea voyage in 1959 when I emigrated to 

Sydney was well worth it, and I really 

feel this is the best country in the world to 

live in. Enjoy it and look after it.  

Olwen Henson (nee Evans) February 

2023  
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Special Moments: Residents enjoyed 

making valentines day cookies to have at 

our special High tea  

 

 

 

 

 

Residents enjoying our Monthly Garden 

sessions. Newcomers Keith and Jennifer 

joining the garden club  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Residents in Wattle enjoyed decorating 

and creating Hearts for Valentines day  

 

Upcoming events 

1st March- St Davids Day 

6th March- Marys Birthday Celebration 

March 17th -St Patricks Day Happy Hour 

with Roger 

21st March- Harmony Day  

Easter Celebrations in April  


